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Sept. 21, 2011
                          

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Boyd Matchett, Chip Kittredge, Gerry Kluwak, Ted Tichinoff, Andrew Healy, Will Goodman , Peter Calverley, David McFarlane

Regrets:

Absent: Justin Metz

1. Approval of the agenda. It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Gerry Kluwak to approve the agenda as circulated with the addition of the minutes of the July 18 meeting.  Carried.
2. Adoption of minutes of July 18 meeting.   

It was moved by Gerry Kluwak and seconded by Boyd Matchett to adopt the minutes of the July 18 meeting.  Carried.  
3. Business arising from the minutes:  none

4. Outgoing president’s comments: Andrew thanked all for their contribution in the past year and stated that the initiatives undertaken were both significant and of benefit to all lake residents.

5. Election of President for 2011-2012: It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Pete Calverley to nominate Andrew Healy as president.  Andrew accepted and as there were no other nominations, was acclaimed.

6. Election of First Vice-President: It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Gerry Kluwak to nominate Ted Tichinoff as first vice-president.  Ted accepted and as there were no other nominations, was acclaimed.

7. Election of Second Vice-President: It was moved by Boyd Matchett and seconded by Pete Calverley to nominate Gerry Kluwak as second vice-president.  Gerry accepted and as there were no other nominations, was acclaimed.

8. Incoming President’s comments: Andrew thanked the board members for their confidence in him and indicated that one of his priorities this year was to examine the staffing and financial implications of how we can continue to provide services to members such as the water quality studies.

9. TLA Committee Structure, chairs and members, 2011-2012: The board reviewed and updated the committee chairs and members list for next year.  This list is attached to this report.

10. Flea Market Report and Recommendations: The report of the flea market committee on the 2011 event, indicating a successful event both financially and socially, was reviewed and received.  After considerable discussion of the report it was moved by David McFarlane that the flea market be held every second year and that the weekend prior to the long weekend in August be reserved for an annual TLA social event.  Further that the Events committee of David McFarlane and Pete Calverley should meet ASAP and report back to the board in October with a recommendation regarding next year’s event.  Carried.
11. Members’ survey results: Will Goodman presented a summary of the members’ survey for the Times and it was decided that the results would be posted on our website.  Furthermore it was decided that a Seasonal Operations and Services committee be struck to examine how the results of the survey can be incorporated into future staffing and member services needs.  An ad hoc committee was struck comprising Andrew Healy, David McFarlane, Ted Tichinoff and Gerry Kluwak.  This committee will meet soon and report to the board as there are budget considerations attached to the concept of hiring summer staff.  All board members are invited to attend and give input at this discussion.

12. New Business: none

13. Future meetings: It was decided to continue with meetings on the third Wed. of each month beginning at 6:30 PM. 

14. It was moved by Ted Tichinoff and seconded by Gerry Kluwak to adjourn the meeting at 7:55. Carried.

Next meeting date is Oct. 19, 6:30 P.M.  
